A COMMITMENT TO LEARNING SINCE 1938

MONTHLY NEWS • JUNE 2017

IN THIS ISSUE

SPENCER LOGAN AWARD WINNER SUMMER REGISTRATION OPPORTUNITY 2017 TOC BOARD COMPOSITION

PAGE 2

PAGE 3

PAGE 4

2017 TRAINING OFFICERS CONSORTIUM AWARDS PROGRAM

TUESDAY • JUNE 13, 2017 • PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT

TOC is pleased to announce the 62nd Annual Distinguished Service Awards Ceremony. TOC presents awards in several categories:

SPECIAL RECOGNITION AWARDS:

Malcolm Miles – Chair, 2017 Annual Institute
Lin Burton - Vice-Chair, 2017 Annual Institute
Margo Palmer – 3 years of service on the TOC Executive Board
Barbara Hulick –18 years of service on the TOC Executive Board
Phyllis McKoy – 18 years of service on the TOC Executive Board
Karen Hoffman – 2015-2017 TOC Chair



DISTINGUISHED SERVICE AWARDS:

Please join us in celebrating the success of several Agencies across the government: Department of Defense, Department of Transportation, Department of Treasury, Department of Veterans Affairs, Department of the Navy and NATO Allied Command Transformation.

LEADERSHIP DEVELOPMENT

Presented to an individual or team or agency that has made significant accomplishments in leadership development. Leadership development can encompass any number of developmental processes including: individual development planning, executive, management and/or supervisory development, 360 degree assessment and feedback, succession planning, mentoring, and coaching.

LEARNING MANAGEMENT SYSTEMS

Presented to an individual, team or agency that has developed an innovative, effective, and user-friendly technology system for managing to track or delivering training and other learning activities.

INNOVATION

Presented to an individual, team, or agency for a creative new approach, training program, or developmental activity that employs non-traditional methods and tools to achieve desired performance outcomes.

RETURN ON INVESTMENT

Presented to an individual, team or agency for excellence in demonstrating ROI impact of workplace performance improvement initiatives.

2017 SPENCER LOGAN AWARD RECIPIENT: BOB STACY

BY ELLEN RODERICK, TOC SECRETARY

Robert (Bob) Stacy
Assistant Director, Learning & Development,
Washington Headquarters Services, Office of the Secretary of Defense,
Department of Defense (Retired)

Bob Stacy has served with distinction for 32 years in the Federal government, working for the Defense Intelligence Agency and the Office of the Secretary of Defense in Washington, DC. Bob has been a program manager, HR manager, mentor, facilitator, coach, faculty member and trainer. He provided leadership in a broad range of DoD programs. In retirement, he works as a DoD contractor, teaching leadership/supervisory development and retirement planning.



Listed below are key programs Bob has managed:

- Training Coordinator: Defense Intelligence Senior Executive Service/Defense Intelligence Senior Leader Program
- Training Manager: DoD National Security Personnel System
- Program Manager: DIA's Training & Education Committee
- Assistant Director: Learning & Development Division--planning, implementing and evaluating programs supporting the education, training and development of the DoD workforce.

Bob's dedication to the Washington, DC training community has been steadfast. His role in TOC has been extensive and of enormous value to the Consortium:

- Registrant, 1994-present (23 years)
- Executive Board Member, 2000-present (17 years)
- Program Chair, 2000-2001 & 2008-2009
- TOC Chair, 2001-2004
- Administrator, 2006-2008, 2016-2017; Assistant, 2004-2006
- TOC Treasurer, 2009-2014; Assistant Treasurer, 2014-present
- Institute Co-Presenter: 2009, 2017

Bob has served the training and development profession, the Federal government and TOC with a "can do" attitude. To quote Bob: "I want to help TOC in any way I can. My love for TOC is never-ending; family is what we are." Bob is one of very few Board members who have served in six different Board positions. Sports and travel are two of Bob's passions. He is the consummate sports fan/booster for the UMD and James Madison U. He has traveled worldwide and adores our 50th state. Bob is truly deserving of TOC's most prestigious Spencer Logan Award, 2017.



Summer Registration Offer See Details on Page 3



TOC Summer Special

Register Early and Save!

The TOC Executive Board is offering special savings on your annual registration. You will be able to register for the 2017-2018 program year for the same Early Bird Special offered in 2016.

Register now for \$1425.

This price is valid from May 15 - August 31, 2017



Here's what you get for your annual registration:

- Participation in 10 monthly programs at Ft. McNair featuring recognized government and private industry professionals
- · Access to 10 monthly newsletters with current information for learning and development professionals
- Access to the TOC website which has articles and links to resources of interest to learning and development professionals
- Access to webinars on timely subjects critical to the learning and development professional
- Participation in the TOC Annual Institute which is three days of concurrent learning workshops and includes
- All workshop materials and exhibit hall access
- Room and board for the three days
- Networking with other learning and development professionals.

Take Advantage of this TOC Summer Registration Rate! For more information or to register visit us online at www.trainingofficers.org.

On September 1, 2017, the price will be \$1595. You will save \$170 per registration.

2017 TOC Board Composition See Details on Page 4



Chair

Karen Hoffman

Federal Trade Commission khoffman@ftc.gov

Secretary

Ellen M. Roderick

Pension Benefit Guaranty Corporation (retired)
itrain@erols.com

Treasurer

Stephanie Campbell

Department of the Treasury TOCTreasurer@gmail.com

Administrator & Assistant Treasurer

Bob Stacy

Department of Defense (retired) rcstacy@aol.com

Logistics Chair

Agnes A. Newman

Social Security Administration (retired) newmanblount@verizon.net

Newsletter Editor

Steve Dobberowsky

Cornerstone sdobberowsky@csod.com

Awards & Scholarship Chair

Phyllis J. McKoy

Department of the Navy-NDW (retired) tocawards@gmail.com

Community Outreach Chair; Awards & Scholarships Vice-Chair

Rhonda Carter rpldst@gmail.com

Professional Development Program Co-Chair

Meg Bowman

Office of Personnel Management meg.bowman@opm.gov

Site Selection Chair

Margo Palmer

National Institute of Transition Planning, Inc. mpalmer@nitpinc.com

Historian

Dianne Floyd Sutton Sutton Enterprises seimpact@aol.com

Retention Chair; Professional Development Program Vice-Chair

Trina Petty

Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation tpetty@FDIC.gov

Recruitment Chair

Barbara Hulick

Manager, Hulick Consulting blhulick@aol.com

Chief Technologist

Chris King

CRK Learning LLC Chris@crklearning.com

2017 Institute Chair

Malcom Miles

JH Miles & Associates Inc. malclom@jhmilesandassociates.com

2017 Institute Vice-Chair

Lin Burton

Federal Bureau of Prisons lin.burton@usdoj.gov

JUNE 13, 2017

PLACE: Fort Leslie J. McNair Officers' Club, 4th & P Streets, SW, Washington, D.C. For directions, http://www.trainingofficers.org/directions_to_ft_mcnair.php

TIME: 11:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. Please be seated promptly at 11:45 a.m.

 $\hbox{\it COST: $40 or 2016-2017 Professional Development Program registration.}$

RESERVE: If you have not registered for 2016-2017, call the TOC Information Line 202-973-8683, or the TOC FAX Line 202-331-0111 to reserve a place for this month's program.

PARKING: There is parking in the lot near the tennis court. If you arrive and see orange cones in the Officers' Club parking lot, please feel free to move them and park.

TRAINING OFFICERS CONSORTIUM

2025 M Street, NW • Suite 800 • Washington, D.C. 20036

TOC Information Line: 202-973-8683 TOC FAX Line: 202-331-0111 E-Mail: info@trainingofficers.org

Visit our website: www.trainingofficers.org

Service to the Washington, D.C. Training Community Since 1938